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P.O. Box 209
Evansville, IN  47702-0209





December 29, 2020

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: In re Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (VEDO), a CenterPoint Energy Company, Case No. 20-0520-GA-IDR 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On October 16, 2020, Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (VEDO), a CenterPoint Energy Company filed its annual report to update the rate for its Infrastructure Development Rider (IDR) in Case No. 20-0520-GA-IDR. Pursuant to Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-43-04(D), proposed rates will become effective on the seventy-sixth day, unless suspended by the Commission for good cause shown, and shall be subject to reconciliation adjustments following any hearing, if necessary. Please find enclosed a copy of First Revised Sheet No. 48. The updated tariff sheet is effective with bills rendered on or after January 1, 2021, which is more than 75 days after the filing of the annual report. Please update accordingly the Commission’s copy of VEDO’s tariffs. 

Please note that a copy of this correspondence will be filed electronically in the above captioned docket and in Case No. 89-8005-GA-TRF. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.




Respectfully submitted,

/s/ J. Waylon Ramming
Sr. Analyst, Regulatory and Rates 
Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. a CenterPoint Energy Company
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